CITY COUNCILMEMBER MOORE REPORT
Meeting: December 17, 2024

CUPERTINO

Reporting Councilmember: Councilmember Kitty Moore

Report Dates: 11/4/24 to 12/9/24

Item Date, Title, and Description:
November 4, 2024. Special City Council Meeting. Canceled.

November 11, 2024. Cupertino Veterans Day Ceremony at Memorial Park.
Attended the annual Veterans Day ceremony to honor all veterans, active duty
military, and first responders.

November 15, 2024. Q1 Prep session and one time funds allocation plan. Attended
this prep session with Councilmember Chao.

November 16, 2024. Cupertino Community Service Awards: CREST Awards and
commissioner Recognition. Attended the inaugural event combining CREST and
Commissioner recognition for all of our dedicated community volunteers whose
extra service and support help make Cupertino a great place to live! Read about
the event here: https://www.cupertino.org/our-
city/departments/communications/crest-awards/-utm medium-email/-utm source-

govdelivery and watch a video of the event here:
https://youtu.be/gHud2ETNzNA?si=6gBz_SKbdrw0yQ8L

November 18, 2024. Special City Council Meeting closed Session Performance
Evaluation. Cupertino Public Facilities Corporation (CPFC) meeting.

The CPFEC is a non-profit formed by the City Council in 1986 and issues debt
instruments called Certificates of Participation. Documents regarding the CPFC
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agendas, documents, minutes, and resolutions may be found here:
https://records.cupertino.org/WebLink/browse.aspx?id=833&dbid=0&repo=Cityof
Cupertino The current Certificates of Participation issue may be accessed at EMMA
MSRB and here: https://emma.msrb.org/P11423916-P11105426-P11514882.pdf

November 21, 2024. Special City Council Meeting Closed Session Performance
Evaluation.

December 3, 2024. Special City Council Meeting Closed Session and Regular
City Council Meeting.

December 6, 2024. Cupertino Tree Lighting Ceremony. Attended this fun
community event which is hosted by the City of Cupertino led by the Parks and
Recreation Department with special thanks to Director Rachelle Sander. We were
delighted by the Homestead High School Choir and the Cheer Team shared a
dance routine followed by a special guest to light the tree and then enjoy crafts and
photo ops.

December 9, 2024. Alan Row Ribbon Cutting Ceremony.
Attended the opening of the beautiful Alan B!
Row project at 22690 Stevens Creek Blvd. at
Foothill Blvd. and Stevens Creek Blvd. which
is located at the former Bateh Brothers site.
Cupertino Chamber of Commerce, Cupertino
city Senior Staff and City Manager Wu,
former Mayor Paul, along with current Mayor
Mohan and myself were in attendance to join
in the celebration. This project includes a
spacious Below Market Rate home and
follows the ongoing openings of the many
townhomes at Westport and the Westport

Senior Below Market Rate building earlier this year. You may read more about this
new 9 unit project here: https://www.cupertino.org/our-
city/departments/community-development/planning/major-projects/22690-stevens-
creek-blvd
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